
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

December 12, 2017 

Attendance; Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Tommie McKenzie, Steve Bender, Kris 

Barboza, Tim Coombs, Dan Oulette, Tom Gilmore, and Phil Allen. 

1. Steve Bender came in to discuss an article in The Conway Daily Sun regarding Eastern Slope 

Airport, we will start a folder regarding The Fryeburg Airport and our current representative. 

2. Dan Oulette, Tom Gilmore from KLWA, Kris Barboza and Tim Coombs of The Maine Warden 

Service came in to discuss this year’s coverage of Kezar Lake Patrol. All reported the program 

went well for 2017 and we will continue into the 2018 season. 

3. Phil Allen from Chalmers Insurance came in to discuss our policy renewal and fill out the 

insurance coverage questionnaire. 

4. Concentra advised us of a 3-4% increase for drug testing in 2018. 

5. Reviewed an Abatement Request for Map U19, Lot 1, we will forward to Gingris for evaluation. 

6. Tommie reported on LVFD. 

7. Larry reported on Public Works. 

8. Signed a Cemetery Lot Conveyance for Lots A2-6 and A1-6. 

9. We approved the purchase of a new desk for the Town Office. 

10. Signed Town Of Lovell Municipal Septage Land Site Application, Annual Report #0200 73-53-B-R. 

11. Adjourned 9:00 

 

 


